
 

This term we will be doing activities each week to highlight UNICEF (UN Rights of a child) and its 

importance, this will also be part of our Rights Respecting Schools Award evidence. 

The activities will cover things like:  

Videos 

Work sheets 

Questions and answer sessions 

Poster design 

Bottle design (prizes to be given for the best design) 

There will also be a fundraising morning on Friday 22nd March 2024, for World Water day linked to 

Right 24 Health, water, food, environment, where the proceeds will go to UNICEF.  

We would like to replace soft drinks with water that day and donate the price of one soft drink to 

charity. We would like to raise £56.00 which could buy 20,000 water purification tablets to provide 

safe drinking water. 

All students are invited to wear Blue for this event. 

 

 


